
5 february 1988

Tom Patterson, Director
The Jargon Society
1000 Vf 5th Street
Winston-Salem, NC 27101

Dear Tom:

We are currently updating our files by constructing time lines on major artists and sites around
the country. Seymour mentioned that some time ago you expressed your willingness to share your
Annie Hooper material with us. We v/ould appreciate any information you can provide us, including
copies of taped i nterviews with Annie if you have them. Once we have completed the ti me 11 ne we
will send you a copy. The information you send us and the time lines we prepare will be restricted
to SPACES use only, and will therefore not be accessible to everyone. Anyone interested in finding
out about the site will be directed to you.

We are most grateful for any assistance you can provide us. Seymour sends his regards.

With sincere thanks.

Cynthia Pansing
Researcher


